
As we re�ect on the past year, Select Health of South Carolina and
the entire AmeriHealth Caritas Family of Companies are grateful for

your support of our mission as we spread the joy of wellness
through increased access to care for our members. We extend our

warmest wishes to you and your family for a new year
�lled with health and happiness.


